










Collier Street Parish Council

We were required to return the Annual Governance and Accountability Return to enable the Council to correct the following:

The figures stated in Boxes 3 & 6 for the year ending March 2023 did not initially match the those provided in the variance analysis, 
therefore these figures needed restating.

In future the Council should ensure that the Annual Governance and Accountability Return is accurate and complete.

7 September 2023
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